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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 12, 1976

To: Frame Shop
Rm. 41 EOB

From: Eva Daughtrey

10,
The attached picture has
come unglued. Would
appreciate your fixing
it and returning it to us
so Mr. Buchen can give it

to the Attorney General.

Thanks so much.

I'm in the West Wing of
the White House -- 2nd floor.





































































THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 18, 1976

To: Nell

From: Eva ng-

The President kindly
autographed a picture
taken with one of

Mr. Buchen's grandsons.

On July 28, another
grandson had his picture
taken with the President
and would very much like
to request the President's
autograph.

In order to have the same
inscriptions on both, we
would appreciate it if

an inscription could read:

To Eric Buchen, with
very best wishes

Thanks so much.
















AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF STATE HIGHWAY
AND TRANSPORTATION OFFICIALS

341 National Press Building
Washington, D. C. 20045
Telephone: (202) 628-2438

December 9, 1976

Mr. Philip W. Buchen
Council to the President
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Phil:

I am writing to seek a favor for myself, and for a senior member of
may staff, Gordon B. Sharp a native Washingtonian.

We both greatly admire President Ford and all he has accomplished
for the entire nation during the most trying period in it's entire
history. He has placed his indelible 'Mark' on America, both as
a fine President and as a man.

Thus, we would greatly value his autograph on the enclosed, engraved

portraits of the President.
Sincerely,
Z‘ZA

nrik E. Stafseth
Executive Director

HES : GBS : pw

Enclosure


























